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Dates to 
Remember: 

 
Christmas Pantomime: 

In the school hall 

Friday 14th December 

 

Last day of term: 

Friday 21st December 

 

Back to school: 

Monday 7th January 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week:  Christmas stories 

The word of the week:  Recap of Phase 3 

Sounds of the week:  Recap of Phase 3 

 

Announcements 

Reception Fund Thank You! 

This week the children were able to buy some vegetables to 

make soup with our reception fund donations . Thank you!  

Christmas Party 

On Thursday 20th December the children will be having a 

Christmas party during school time. We would be grateful if 

you could contribute £1 per child so we can buy some 

snacks and prizes to make it a fun afternoon! 

Last Day Arrangements 

On the last day of term the children will be able to bring in 

some toys from home to play with in school. These could be 

toy figures, board games. teddies/dolls, small construction 

activities, colouring books etc. However, please do not send 

valuable, expensive or electronic toys into school as we can-

not guarantee these won’t get damaged or lost.  

 

We hope you all have a wonderful break this special holi-

day season. Merry Christmas, love from the EYFS staff!  

Oswald Road  

Fortnightly Task 

Your child will be sent home with a list of Phase 3 tricky 

words that we have been learning this half term. Please 

could you help your children to read and write these words. 

Thank you.  


